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Immunize Kansas Coalition (IKC) celebrates key accomplishments and metrics throughout the 

past fiscal year, July 1, 2023 - June 30, 2024, in their annual report. These achievements were 

made possible through the combined efforts of our immunization community. It also 

acknowledges the significant partnerships, sponsors, and grant funders, both in Kansas and 

nationwide, who have supported their mission throughout the year.  

The report outlines a variety of outreach 

efforts, including statewide local in-person 

events, as well as digital and print 

campaigns. In her “Letter From The 

Executive Director”, Geovannie Gone 

shared, “By engaging with local leaders, 

healthcare providers, and community 

organizations, we have created a network of 

trusted voices advocating for 

immunizations.” 

Featured efforts also include collaborations 

with national partners, Vaccinate Your 

Family through the Vaccination Community 

Navigator Trainings, and their continued 

learning and participation through 

nationwide conferences, such as the National 

Conference for Immunization Coalitions and 

Partnerships (NCICP).  

Also found in the report, are personal 

testimonies that highlight the importance of 

IKC’s mission to protect all Kansans from vaccine-preventable diseases. 

From national to community contributions, the coalition continues to strengthen vaccine 

confidence and rates through education, awareness, and collaborative partnerships. IKC looks 

forward to continued work with peer coalitions across the country in the year ahead!  

 

View IKC’s 2023-24 Annual Report.  

https://www.immunizekansascoalition.org/annual-report.aspx
https://www.immunizekansascoalition.org/annual-report.aspx

